Fisher Family Day
Friday, November 19, 2021

Dear Fisher Families, Friday, October 29, 2021

Fisher Family Day presents “Shine Bright in Red, White, and Blue” songs of America on Friday,
November 19, 2021. Students are encouraged to wear patriotic or red/white/blue clothes.

To make the day a success here are the guidelines:

ONLY 2 adults per Fisher Family!

Families will check in and view the musical performance in the gym.

No guest access inside the school building or book fair. Parents can send money in person,
create an e wallet, or purchase online for the book fair.

Face masks are highly encouraged.

Please leave backpacks at home on this day (this is to allow a quick release to the parent).

Students are allowed to check out after their performance.
You will need a proper photo ID and a handwritten note of release from the parent (if you are not the
parent). If the correct items of release are not presented, the student will not be released. This is for the

student’s safety.

For more information/questions, please promptly call the front office.

We are looking forward to your visit!

Grade Level Performance Schedule

Grade Performance Time
Pre-K and ECSE 9:00 - 9:25 am
2nd 9:40 - 10:05 am
1st 10:20 - 10:45 am
3rd Grade 11:00 - 11:25 am
Kindergarten 11:50 am - 12:15 pm




